Dear members of the ILS Board, public criminal and parental defense leaders, and ILS colleagues,

Attached please find our budget request for FY 2019-2020, which we filed yesterday afternoon. I'd like
to thank the members of the Board who considered and approved this request, and everyone inside and
outside the office who contributed to its development with your advice, your commitment and your
daily performance.

In particular, | thank Counsel Joe Wierschem and Administrative Officer Christine Becker for finalizing all
the details in this request and assuring that it was filed in good shape and a day early.

Our best to all,



